
 

 

 
Friday 17th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Your child’s year group information and learning 
 
We have had a great start to the new school year and it is wonderful to see and 
hear all the children enjoying their learning and socialising together. 
 
Please find below details about where to find key information for this term. 
 
Welcome to the year group video 
Your child’s class teacher and the other teachers in the year group have recorded 
a video to give you some key information about what to expect in your child’s 
year group, important dates and other useful information. 
 
We really recommend that you watch this to find out about life in your child’s 
year group. 
 
You can access the video by clicking on the link relevant to your child’s year 
group: 

Year 1 - https://youtu.be/QTEL_vzuojg 

Year 2 - https://youtu.be/9JLsg_DNgRM 

Year 3 - https://youtu.be/8JB_tUgo_dc  

Year 4 - https://youtu.be/u8KqK1f61w0  

Year 5 - https://youtu.be/I36loYMHN_M 

Year 6 - https://youtu.be/6OjaDzjz9HQ 

Homework menus 
Homework menus for this term have been uploaded on to your child’s Google 
Classroom.  When they log in, there will be a homework classroom for their class.  
There is more information in the welcome videos about this. 
 
Autumn 1 curriculum newsletter 
This newsletter is to give you an overview of the learning taking place in your 
child’s class this half term. We hope that this will enable you to more effectively 
support your child at home. 
 
We will send these newsletters out at the beginning of each half term via 
ParentPay and they will be available on the school website (please see details 
below). 
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Knowledge organisers (used by the children in lessons) 
To support many of our subjects in school, we use knowledge organisers that 
provide a more detailed breakdown of the learning in that subject. These 
documents are referred to, by the children, during lessons and have also been 
uploaded to the school website for you access at home if you would like more 
information. 
 
How to locate the curriculum newsletters and knowledge organisers on the school 
website: 
 
Click on the ‘Pupils’ tab at the top of the page and select your child’s year group. 

 

On the year group’s page, you will see the links to the knowledge organisers and 
curriculum newsletters. 

 
 
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions about your 
child’s learning. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Miss Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher 


